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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

11/5/2019

Pursuant to MGL Chapter 111, Sections 31 and 122, the Sterling Board of Health will hold a public
hearing on Thursday, December 12, 2019 at 6:00 PM in the Butterick Building, 1 Park Street, Sterling,
MA 01564, in the Lower Level Conference Room, for the purpose of proposing Floor Drain Regulations in
Industrial and Commercial Facilities. These regulations are to be adopted as a preventative measure for
the purposes of preserving and protecting the community’s drinking water supply from discharges of
pollutants to the ground via floor drains, and minimizing the threat of economic losses due to such
discharges. Copies of the proposed regulations are posted on the Sterling Town Hall Bulletin Board
located on the first floor in the Butterick Building. Interested parties are encouraged to comment and/or
attend this public hearing.

Sterling Board of Health
Allen Hoffman, Gary Menin, Donna Clark
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